
From: CLEVEN DENNIS
To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: 100 Block of State Street
Date: Thursday, January 26, 2012 2:45:32 PM

Dear Ms. Scanlon,
I am appalled to hear of the tentative plans to demolish five buildings on the 100 block of
State Street including a building that dates back to 1867. I feel that State Street would
certainly not be my street anymore with such a horrible idea. I do support renovation of these
buildings and preservation but certainly not to gentrify State Street for the sake of The
Overture Centre.
 
I have written to Mayor Paul Soglin and I will also contact my Alderperson. If there is
anything else I can do to stop the destruction of five buildings from demolition, do let me
know. I thank you.
 
Regards,
 
Dennis Lee Cleven
312 South Ingersoll Street
Madison, WI 53703.
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